

Diocese of Rockford

555 Colman Center Drive P.O. Box 7044 Rockford, Illinois 61125

(815) 399-4300 Fax (815) 399-4769

April 25, 2018

Very Reverend Richard Heilman, VF President of the Holy League P.O. Box 1266 LaCrosse, WI 54602

Dear Father Heilman,

Thank you for your letter of April 13, 2018. Thank you also for the information you provided about the organization of praying the Rosary on the weekend of October 7, 2018.

I am always grateful for efforts to foster the praying of the Rosary in honor of our Blessed Mother, and I would be happy to encourage this in our parishes in the Diocese of Rockford.

With thanks and prayerful best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend David J. Malloy

Bishop of Rockford